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30th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we near the end of the summer term, we are keen to ensure your children feel prepared and excited about 
their next school year ahead. 
 
I wish to inform you that Miss Dexter-Eyre in Year 3 and Miss Long in Year 1 will sadly be leaving us at the 
end of this term.  We wish them all the very best with their new adventures and thank them for their efforts, 
commitment and service to St Patrick’s school.  
 
We welcome two new teachers to the school from September, Mrs Pirie and Miss Elton, who are excited about 
joining us and meeting the community of St Patrick’s school. 
 
On Tuesday 11th July all the children will spend the day in their new classrooms with their new teachers.  
They will have the opportunity to become familiar with the layout of the classroom and ask the teachers any 
questions they may have. 
 
Children will go to their usual classrooms first to be registered and they will also be dismissed from their usual 
classrooms. 
 
Please see below for year groups and class teachers from September: 
 

Year Group Class Teacher 

Foundation Stage 1/Nursery Mrs Sarno 
 

Foundation Stage 2/Reception Ms Meier – Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 
Mrs Cannell – Thursday and Friday 

 

Year 1 Miss Elton 
 

Year 2 Mr Ward 
 

Year 3 Mr King 
 

Year 4 Miss Sutton 
 

Year 5 Mrs Pirie 
 

Year 6 Miss Moody 
 

 
Please feel free to join us at our final end of term Mass on Monday 24th July at 1.30pm where we look 
forward to celebrating the end of this academic year and our wonderful Year 6 children who will be leaving us. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Miss Ferrara 
 
 


